
 
 

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF RIPLEY 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Public Hearing will be held at the Town Offices, located at 14 N. 

State Street, Ripley, New York on the 10th day of February 2022 at 7:15 p.m. on said day to elicit 

the comments of the public regarding the proposed Local Law:  A Real Property Tax Exemption 

with annual income limits for said Real Property Tax Exemption to be $25,760.00 to persons 

qualified pursuant to the provisions of Section 459 of the NYS Real Property Tax Law. The Town 

Assessor shall on an annual basis consider the applications of individuals for said Tax Exemption 

per the provisions of said NYS Real Property Tax Law Section 459 as amended.   

The Town Board of the Town of Ripley will consider the comments of the public and shall 

thereafter prospectively take action upon the proposed Local Law herein. 

 

Dated:  January 24, 2022 

 

 

 

Town of Ripley 

Rebecca Rowe Carvallo 

Town Clerk 

  


